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Phote above by Kathie Hllder. Left te_wwn
Fight: Curtis Desrosiers (Second), Linda

Hutchinson (Lead), Maria Hermes (Third) and
George Caron (Skip). =

The George Caron rink were the happy'w1nners

of the Mortgage Burning Bonspiel held Friday
and Saturday, November 12th and 13th at the
Curling Club.

-~ John Luomala and Jack Chapman organized a
highly successful Mixed Bonspiel of four end
games at one hour intervals. *

Runners up to the George Caron Rink in the
"A" event were Jack Chapman (Skip), Pat Fenton
(Third), John Mason (Second) and Jeanine Des-
rosiers (Lead).

Winners of the "B" event were Rod Thompson
(Skip) , Marianne McDougall (Third), Tom Stan-

chuck (Second) and Anne Regis (Lead).
| Runners up in the "B" .event were Mike
Fenton (Skip), Barb Hopper (Third), John Van-
dergraaf (Second) and Heather Vandergraaf
(Lead) .

The next big event in the Curling Club's
agenda will be the annual Christmas Party.

'PREVENT FOREST FIRES!

For 2 sound administration
VOTE

HALE FOR REFVE

TERRACE BAY NEWS

PAGE 5

IN MEMORIAM: MITCHELL

In loving memory of our mother and grand-
mother who passed away November 22, 1971.

Memory is a lonely lane |

Where hearts are ever True,

A lane we often travel down

Because it leads to you,

The rolling stream of |ife rolls on,
And sTill a vacant chair

Recal Is the love, the volice, the smlle,
Of one who once saT There.

Charlie, Dorothy, Keith and Marvin Koski .

PLAYER OF THE WEEK

The Terrace Bay Minor Hockey Association
has set up a program to present a trophy on
a weekly basis to the player in the organiza-
tion who showed: sportsmanship; desire for the
game of hockey and respect £6r the coaching.

The. player of the week ending November 12th
was Michael Moher from the Bantam Allstars.

Gordie Lang was the player of the week
ending November 19th and he is from the Pee-

) (ISP T

HOSPITAL HIGHLIGHTS.

The McCausland Hospital Board of Dlrebtors
held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday,
October 19th. Ten members were present.

The minutes of the September Board meeting
were adopted as circulated.

Committee chairmen gave their reporte and
discussions followed.

The report from the Development Committee
stated that the "Ministry" advised there had
to be cut-backs of space in certain areas of
the new hospital. - The ‘Development Committee
has accepted some of the cut-backs but are 1in
the process of forming a rebuttal to the "Min-




